2020 MUPY Teacher Appreciation Day

September 3, 2020

On September 3, 2020, the Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University organized the 2020 Teacher
Appreciation Ceremony for the 2020 academic year. In this regard, MUPY’s Dean, Assoc. Prof. Dr.

Suvatna Chulavatnatol, and faculty members participated in the ceremony which was held in Room 206,
Ratcharat Building. Also joined this event included MUPY undergraduate students. This annual

ceremony consisted of honoring the teachers and giving scholarships and awards to undergraduate
students who had done great at their education and achieved academic performance. The honoring
certificates were also presented to those who had contributed to MUPY’s student affairs in the

previous year. The purposes of this ceremony were to raise awareness and appreciate the teachers’
contribution, promote the relationship between teachers and students, and preserve Thai tradition.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2766



